Upcoming Events and
Fundraisers

Coupon Books
Coupon Books are now DUE! Please return

any extra books and money with your child.

Hot Lunch!

Our first Hot Lunch will be Maru Sushi on
November 26th, followed by McDonalds on
December 18. You will be receiving a paper

order form home shortly.

Holiday Raffle Baskets
We have found a safe way to continue with
our annual Holiday Raffle Basket
fundraiser. You will be receiving a flyer
home shortly with a description of the
basket that your child's cohort will be
collecting donations for and an explanation
on how ticket sales will be run.
Donations collected: Nov 9-20
Online Basket Reveal: Nov 23
Tickets Accepted: Nov 23-Dec 11

December 2 - PAC Meeting
Mark your calendars! Our next PAC
meeting will be held at 6:30pm in the Evans
Gym. Due to COVID Capacity restrictions
we ask that you please RSVP by email:
evanselementarypac@hotmail.com

Evans Graphic Wear - Coming

Soon!
Get your school spirit ready! This year we
are planning to offer Evans Graphic Wear
for all students to purchase.

Thank you to everyone who made it out to our November
PAC meeting. If you were unable to attend, here is a brief
snapshot of some of the important details you missed.

Fundraisers Planned for 2020/2021

Our Fundraisers this year may look a little different. Due
to strict COVID protocols we have had to change a few of
the fundraisers we are able to offer.

Coupon Books

Holiday Raffle Baskets

Evans Graphic Wear

Krispy Kreme

West Coast Seeds

Purdy’s Chocolate Bunnies
Babysitting/Stay at Home Course
Hot Lunch

What are we Fundraising For?

Money raised through fundraising is used to directly
benefit the students of Evans Elementary. This year we
will be fundraising for some very exciting upgrades:

-*New* Filtered Water Dispensing System
-Technology Upgrades (new laptops)
-Projector System for the gym

Hot Lunch

This year we will be offering a hot, pre-packaged
individual lunch once a month. Our first 2 dates are listed
below. You will be receiving a paper order form home
shortly.

November 26 - Maru Sushi
December 18 - McDonalds



Meet Your
Ex_ecutlve

Jennifer O'Connal
Vice President

A stay at home mother
of 6 kids, Jen is a veteran
Evans parent of 14
years. She currently has
a son in grade 4.

Erika Penner
Treasurer

A 3 year PAC Veteran and
mother of 2 girls.
She is passionate about
simple minimalist living

Angela Vermeer
Secretary

Angela is a full-time
working mom of two
daughters, her youngest
isin grade 1. Thisis her
2nd year on PAC.

Jodi Luck
Member at Large

A 3 year PAC veteran
and long time volunteer
at the school. Many of
your kids will recognize
her as one of the noon
hour supervisors.

Erica Hansom
Member at Large

DPAC Rep

Erica is a stay at home
mom of 3 busy girls. Two
currently attend Evans in

Grade 2 and 3. This is

her first year on PAC.

¥ and lover of the outdoors.

Holiday Raffle Baskets - November 9-Dec 11

While fundraising will look different this year, we have
found some safe social distancing ways to still proceed
with our annual Holiday Raffle Basket Fundraiser. Each
COHORT has selected a theme basket to collect donations
for. You will be receiving the list of which basket your
classroom teacher selected shortly, with a detailed
explanation on how tickets will be sold this year. We have
listed some important dates below:

November 9-20 - Item collection

November 23 - Online virtual basket display
Nov 23- Dec 11 - Ticket Sales

Dec 17 - Basket winners drawn

Evans Graphic Wear - COMING SOON!

Get your School Spirit ready! This year we are set to offer
a full lineup of Graphic Wear for students. T-shirts,
Hoodies, Ball caps and Toques. Graphic wear is a great
way for students and faculty to show school spirit and
unity. Keep an eye on the Evans Elementary PAC
facebook page for more details in the coming weeks!

PAC Meeting - December 2

If you missed our last PAC meeting, we'd love to have you
come out to our next one on Wednesday, December 2nd at
6pm. This PAC meeting will be a little longer as we help Mr.
Gemmell brainstorm some ideas for Evans Core Beliefs and
Values. There will be refreshments and childcare. We are
extending a personal invite to all Kindergarten parents. Now
is a great time to join PAC as your children are just starting
at Evans. Due to COVID Capacity restrictions we kindly ask
that you RSVP to evanselementarypac@hotmail.com

Volunteer Opportunities

Mr. Gemmell is working on ways to safely allow parents into
the school to volunteer. Our PAC operates strictly on
volunteers and we would love to have you come out to help
us with future fundraisers. All volunteers must have a current
Criminal Record Check completed.

Our PAC Facebook page (Evans Elementary PAC) is a handy resource offering fundraiser info,

school reminders and a forum for community Q&A. We invite you to join this page to keep

updated on all things PAC or email us at evanselementarypacehotmail.com with any questions

or inquiries you may have.



